COPPULL PARISH COUNCIL

The last Parish Council meeting took place on Wednesday evening, 12 August 2020. Due to Covid-19 meetings are only taking place when there is an urgent matter, or a matter which needs a discussion/decision by the whole council.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday evening, 11 November 2020. An agenda will be published the week prior to the meeting and will state whether this will be a Zoom or a Hybrid meeting, dependent upon government rules and regulations in regard to Covid-19 at that point in time.

In the meantime, if you have any problems or concerns, please contact the Parish Clerk by email: coppullparishcouncil@gmail.com.